
CARE & CalWORKs

Dear El Camino College Colleagues and Community,

The 19th Annual CARE & CalWORKs Holiday Recruitment and Retention Celebration will be 
held on Tuesday, December 19, 2017.  During the holiday season, many of our students 
struggle to provide gifts for their children. Please join us in celebrating the holidays by 
donating a new, unwrapped gift or toy for a child ages 1 to 18.  Donated gifts can be 
dropped off at the CARE & CalWORKs Office located in the Student Service Center 
Room 205-B  by Tuesday, December 12, 2017. Every gift donated will go directly to a child 
of one of our El Camino College students. Your donations will be distributed during the 
CARE & CalWORKs Holiday Recruitment and Retention Celebration. 

We thank you for your generosity and commitment to our local community!
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You or your office can 
adopt a family or child by 

going to http://bit.ly/ 
ECCAdoptAFamily. You 

can also donate general 
toys, gift boxes, bags, gift 
cards, movie tickets, or 

clothes. All gifts or 
donations can be 

delivered to the CARE & 
CalWORKs Office in the 
Student Service Center 

Room 205B. 

You can make a 
monetary donation via 

check. Please make 
checks payable to El 

Camino College 
Foundation– in the memo 

section of the check 
indicate “CARE Adopt a 
Family.” Checks can be 
submitted to Breeanna 

Bond at the CARE & 
CalWORKs Office in the 
Student Service Center 

Room 205B. 

You can make online 
donations through the El 

Camino College 
Foundation. Under 

program options, please 
select other and type in 

“CARE Adopt a Family” as 
the recipient of your 

donation. Visit 
http://www.elcamino.edu
/foundation/donate.aspx 
to make your donation. 
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